
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Re :  Change of PA Insurer for Krungthai Care Savings Deposit to AXA 
Insurance Public Company Limited 

 
Krung Thai Bank Public Company Limited would like to announce that 

the PA insurer for Krungthai Care Savings Deposit with the Bank will be 
changed from Krungthai Panich Insurance PCL to AXA Insurance PCL, as 
of 00.01 hrs on 1 June 2025.   

 
Customers can rest assured that will continue to receive full PA 

coverage under the same terms and conditions. 
 

 
Announced on 22 May 2025 

 
Please be advised accordingly 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Krung Thai Bank PCL 


